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Science in 5/6A
The students in 5/6A are continuing their 
investigation into how light is impacted by objects 
to make effective shelters. The students recently 
completed an inquiry into dome shelters, how they 
are constructed and why they are effective.

Kindergarten 2021
**ENROL NOW**

CANTEEN DAY
Ham & cheese pasta
with popper or water

Last week classes have participated in lessons about 
Remembrance Day. To combine Remembrance Day 
and NAIDOC week, 3L discussed how it may have 
felt for Aboriginal soldiers before, during and after 
World War 1. Some very insightful comments were put 
forward by students. 
The students in 1N created a Venn diagram to show 
the differences and similarities between Remembrance 
Day and ANZAC Day. Remembrance Day is an 
international celebration while ANZAC Day pays 
tribute to Australian and New Zealand troops. 

Remembrance Day 
lessons



BOOK CLUB
Orders/money for Issue 8 to be returned 
by 25 November 2020.  This is the last 

chance to order for 2020.

LIBRARY BOOKS
Must be returned IMMEDIATELY please

Kinder Music
The students in Kinder love their music 
time with Mrs Rennick each Monday.

Adam and Troy Cutmore bought in these 
echinda spines last week to show us all. Their 
dad caught the echidna and they cooked it 
over the fire and ate it. The boys told us all 
about it.

Echidna Story
		   



Remembrance Day 
Service

PBL Winners

Congratulations to Eliza Hartup who has 
filled her first egg on her chart so will be 
going for a milkshake with Mrs Mac.

Our students held a very respectful and 
informative service for Remembrance Day 
last week.

		



LETTER DAY FUNDRAISER
What a fun day students and staff had last week dressing up as their ‘class letter’ and 
raising much needed funds for our school P&C.

		



‘WHERE IS THE GREEN SHEEP’
IN EARLY BIRDS

		



CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
RAFFLE TICKETS
Tickets are attached to this 
newsletter for you to sell.  

Sold & unsold tickets need to be 
returned to school by

 Monday, 7 December, 2020
Raffle will be drawn 

Wednesday, 9 December 2020

TICKET SELLERS 
NEEDED

If you are able to help out with 
selling tickets for our students on 

either Friday, 20 November or 
Saturday, 28 November please call 

our school office or Ray.
Your support is appreciated!

		


